
 

Description of 
Documents Relating to  

ABP-304484-19 

 

Refurbishment works on 

the East Embankment 

and West Embankment at 

Shannon Airport, in the 

townland of Rineanna 

South, Co. Clare. 

 

 

Letter 1: Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is not SID, dated 6th August 2019 

Letter 2: Notification letter issued to local authority stating that the proposed 

development is not SID, dated 7th August 2019 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


